
 

     
 
 
 

Friday 1st December 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have had a great week at Place Farm this week!  It was wonderful welcoming more parents to our 
Maths share session yesterday – thank you to all those Year 1 parents who attended.  We have shared a 
questionnaire with you, on the relevant Class Dojo stories, to seek your feedback on these events and 
how we may help you further to support your child in maths. 

 

Year 2 enjoyed a wonderful enrichment day yesterday to 
support their learning about The Great Fire of London.  It 
was great to see so many children in costumes, and the 
children were bubbling with excitement about all they had 
learnt that day. Please see a selection of photographs 
enclosed. 

 

 

We have shared today the booking information for EYFS parents to select tickets for the nativity – this is 
via a link shared on Class Dojo and by email.  We also have our Christmas in a Day and Carols on the 
playground coming up in the next few weeks – please see information enclosed. We have already shared 
information about Christmas dinner – please do check Class Dojo and your emails for a link to request a 
school dinner for your child.  

 

Thank you for your continued support of our school.  
If you have any questions relating to your child, or 
key messages for your class teacher, please do 
contact them via a message on Class Dojo, or using 
admin@placefarm.org.uk. 

Wishing you a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs McConnell 
Head of School  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:admin@placefarm.org.uk


 

 
Upcoming Dates: 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Christmas at Place Farm 
 

 
https://www.schoolinterviews.co.uk/code/8fnta 

 The link is also on the EYFS and Y1 Class Dojo stories 

 

 
December 
4th December:    Year 1 Church visit 
                              No school crossing patrol all week 
6th December:    Flu vaccinations 
7th December:    Reading Café for 4RG -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
                              1ES Haverhill library visit 
13th December:  Year 3 Stone Age experience day 
14th December:  No school crossing patrol at the start of the school day 
                              Reading Café for 4KM -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
                              Rainbow Haverhill library visit 
15th December:  Carols on the playground and Christmas in Day  
19th December:  EYFS and Year 1 Christmas Nativity 
                              No school crossing patrol all day  
20th December:  EYFS and Year 1 Christmas Nativity 
21st December:  Class Christmas parties 
School term ends 21st December 
 
January 
3rd January:    PD Day – school closed 
4th January:   Spring terms starts – (Thursday)  
11th January: Reading Café for 5JG -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
18th January: Reading Café for 5CM -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
24th January: Year 6 Residential to Manor Adventure (until 26th January) 
 
 
February 
1st February:   Reading Café for 0AP -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
8th February:   Reading Café for 0LP -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
15th February: Reading Café for 6EJ -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
Half term: 19th-23rd February 
29th February: Reading Café for 6SL -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
 

https://www.schoolinterviews.co.uk/code/8fnta


 

 

 
 
 

Class Christmas Parties 
 

Class Christmas parties will take place on the last afternoon before we break up for Christmas 
(Thursday 21st December).  
Pupils in Years 1 – 6 should attend school in full school uniform and bring party clothes to get 
dressed into the afternoon. Pupils in EYFS can come to school in their party clothes. 



 

 



 

 



 

 
 

Events and Trips at Place Farm 
 
 

Year 6 Mosque Trip 

 
 
 
 
 



 

Year 2 Great Fire of London day 

 
 
 
 
 



 

1ED Library Trip 
 

 
 

Year 1 parent/carer maths workshop 
 

On Thursday, we held a maths parent workshop for 
Year 1 parents and carers. Thank you so much to all 
those who attended. During this session, we covered: 
what the children have been learning this term, how 
they are taught these concepts and ideas in class and 
how to support and reinforce this learning at home.  

  



 

Celebration Assembly 
 

A huge congratulations to all of the 
children who received a certificate in 

celebration assembly. 
   
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
We also celebrated those children who had 
achieved the most points in the recent Times 
Table Rockstars Competition. Awards were 
given to the individual winners as well as 
class winners. 
 

      
 

 
 
 
 

Other notices 
 

School Crossing Patrol 
Due to staff sickness, there will again be no school crossing patrol for all of next week. We 

apologise for any inconvenience that this causes. As the usual patrol point will be unsupervised, 
please ensure that extra vigilance is taken when crossing and that children who walk to and 

from school without an adult are aware of this. 
 

Haverhill Newt Pond 
A message has been sent to all schools in the area to report that the newt pond in Haverhill is 

frozen over and they have had some issues with school pupils throwing logs onto the ice. Please 
remind your children to take care, act safely and act responsibly if near this area and around 

the frozen water. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 

Christmas Holiday Activities 
 

1. Abbeycroft Leisure: Please see the document that was posted on the school story 
this week with the activities that Abbeycroft Leisure will be providing. 

2.  Prestige Sports: Over the Xmas Holiday Period Prestige Sports have 3 days of Sports 
& Activity Camps in Haverhill on the 27th, 28th and 29th December.   

They have 32 FREE spaces available for children who are eligible for free school meals 
through the HAF programme.   
Parents can book using the following link:  
 
https://prestige-sports.classforkids.io/camp/128 
 
After booking online, parents will be asked to provide us with their 16 digit HAF code.  
 
Holiday Camps will involve Sport Activities, Nerf, Laser Tag and a chill out zone with Arts 
and Crafts, games and much more. The camps for HAF run from 9am - 3.30pm and a packed 
lunch is provided by Prestige Sports.  

 

https://prestige-sports.classforkids.io/camp/128


 

 
Flu Immunisation information – deadline 4th December to consent to this 

This is the link for giving consent for your child to have the flu vaccine (mentioned in the poster below): 
https://eastanglia.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2023/suffolk 

 

https://eastanglia.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2023/suffolk

